
Unit 1, 50 Paterson Street, 
Byron Bay1 241 	858 648 

Re: MORE UPDATE ç18.2.94 ) 

PAN-COM M.O. REVIEW COLLECTIVE 

7 Purdon Associates advise that the revIsed ta.ret data are as follows. 
/ 

Survey postal datc 	 Wed 2.9 Feb 
C.osing date for returns 	Wed 23 March 

Interviews to be held on one day at relevant Councils between 23 Feb 
and 11 March. The precIse details will he included n a covering 
letter with the Survey Form. 

There have been between 30-40 responses to the DOP Advertisement 
statewide. Presumably this includes both reqistr.itions and comments 
from the public. 

I have suggested they consider being contactahie on the phone when they 
are at each council. 

/J 	I have pointed out that there may 'those who may travel to council if it 
LI 	were prthctical but that it is unliely that MO folk would make a 

special trip for this purpose! 

Further that such folk who may seek clarification on the reason for a 
particular ouestion may be prepared to make a local call to got. an  
answer. 

Purdons think this is a qood idea and they are going to try and 'set it 
up. 

Purdons aim to have a Draft Report to the DOP in early April and a 
Final Report in late April. 

L 	
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Unit 1, 50 Paterson Street, 
Byron Bay, 2481 	858 648 

Re: MORE UPDATE 18.2.94 

PAN-COM M.O. REVIEW COLLECTIVE 

Purdon Associates advise that the revised target date are as follows. 

Survey postal date 	 Wed 23 Feb 
Closing date for returns 	Wed 23 March 

Interviews to be held on one day at relevant Councils between 28 Feb 
and 11 March. The precise details will be included in a covering 
letter with the Survey Form. 

There have been between 30-40 responses to the .DOP Advertisement 
statewide. Presumably this includes both registrations and comments 
from the public. 

I have suggested they consider being con tactable on the phone when they 
are at each council. 

I have pointed out that there may those who may travel to council if it 
were practical but that it is unlikely that MO folk would make a 
special trip for this purpose! 

Further that such folk who may seek clarification on the reason for a 
particular question may be prepared to make a local call to get an 
answer. 

Purdons think this is a good idea and they are going to try and set it 
up. 

Purdons aim to have a Draft Report to the DOP in early April and a 
Final Report in late April. 
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Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
Byron Bay, 2481 

Dear ........- 

Re: MORE UPDATE 21.1.94 

PAN-COM M.O.REVIEW COLLECTIVE 

2 Re: Comments on the Draft MO SURVEY FORM. 

Manythanks to those who were able to make comments on my draft 
submission re the proposed MO Survey Form. Collectively I consider 
we have made a good case for the DOP to rethink the way they have 
gone about conducting this Review. 

The Bellingen MO Action Group have advised the DOP that if they 
proceed with the Survey Form in its present form, they will advise 
their members not to respond! 

The consultants were expecting to get address lists of MO's from 
councils. Apparently this has not been forth i7oming, or they are 
inadequate!!! 

The DOP will now be advertising in local papers around the 29 Jan. 
inviting MO's who want to receive the Survey Form to register 
with them for this purpose, and 
seeking comments from neighbours of MO's. 

The closing date for this is 11 Feb. It is proposed that any 
relevant matters raised in the advertised time, be then included in 
the Survey Form, which they now hope to have out in late Feb. 

I believe it is important that we make every effort to get as many 
letters OF SUPPORT (particularly from neighbours) as is possible in 
this regard. Please network this request. 

It may subsequently be useful for us to have an overview of the 
comments made. Please explain this to potential neighbours or 
supporters, (I do not see that "neighbour" is to be taken literally. 
I consider that eg. comments by former MO residents are also 
appropriate.) 

Suggest that copies (a) be posted to Pan-Com P.O. Box 102 Nimbin, or 
(b) be given to you (to make a copy) and for you to then post the 
original to the DOP. 

A reminder that the plan for the consultant to inspect a few selected 
MO's in Feb.- March, has been scrapped and in lieu they will be 
available on a particular day (to be advised) at Council, for anyone 
to make a personal submission to them! 
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Communities will be notified in writing by the Department or the 
consultant, when this is to happen. 

I consider that a Pan-Corn mailout should occur a few days before the 
consultants survey form is due to be received. 

Are you able to help in preparing this mailout? 

I expect that we will be able to obtain a copy of the DOP mailing 
list for this purpose. 

Re: The COUNCIL MO SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I see no need to address this at this time. I have made reference to 
it in our letter to the DOP. I see that the time to address this is 
at the time of the final report. The DOP have declined to give us 
a copy of the Consultants draft report on this section of the Brief!! 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MO 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to be 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Pan Corn, either c/- Nimbin Neighbour Centre, or P0 Box 102 Nimbin. 

To encourage this, can an arrangement be made that copies made at the 
Nimbin Neighbourhood Centred  be charged to Pan-Corn? 

The Council advises that they have sent a copy of draft to major 
MO's. If your community has not received a copy, please contact 
Malcolm Scott or myself. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment Isee no 
pressing reason to call a meeting in Feb. 

Regards, 

I 



Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
J3vron Bay, 2431 

Dear 	 . 

Re: MORE UPDATE 21.1.94 

PAN-COM M.O. REVIEW COLLECTIVE 

I. Re: Commen ts on the Draft MO StIR VEY FORM 

Many thanks to those who were able to make comments on my draft 
submission re the proposed MO Survey Form. Collectively I consider 
we have made a good case for the DO? to rethink the way they have 
gone about conducting this Review. 

The Beilinqen MO Action Group have ddsed the DO? that if they 
proceed with the Survey Form in its present form, they will advise 
their members not to respond! 

The consultants were expecting to get address lists of 140's from 
councils. Apparently this has not been forth omlncT, or they are 
inadequate!!! 

The DOP will now be advertising in local papers around the 29 Jan. 
inviting MO's who want to receive the Survey Form to register 
with them for this purpose, and 
seeking comments from neighbours of MO's. 

The closing date for this is 11 Feb. It is proposed that any 
relevant matters raised in the advertised time, he then included in 
the Survey Form, which they now hope to have out in late Feb. 

I believe it is important that we make every effort to act as many 
letters OF SUPPORT (particularly from neighbours) as is possible in 
this regard. Please network this request. 

It may subsequently be useful for us to have an overview of the 
comments made. Please explain this to ptentia] neighbours or 
supporters, (I do not see that "neighbour" is to he taken literally. 
I consider that eg. comme.nts by former 11(I residents are also 
appropriate.) 

Suggest that copies a) he posted to Pan-Corn P.O. Box 102 I'Timhin. or 
(b) be given to you (to make a copy) and for you to then post the 
original to the DOP. 

A reminder that the plan for the consultant to inspect a few selected 
MO's in Feb.- March, has been scrapped and in li.0 they will he 
available on a particular day (to be advised) at Council, for anyone 
to make a personal submission to them.' 
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Communities will be notified in riritinq by the Department or the 
consultant, when this is to happen. 

I consider that a Pan-Corn mailout should occur a few days before the 
consultants survey form is due to he received. 

Are you able to help in preparing this inailout? 

I expect that we will be able to obtain a copy of the DOP mailing 
list for this purpose. 

Re: The COUNCIL MO SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I see no need to address this at this time. I have made reference to 
it in our letter to the DOP. I see that the time to address this is 
at the time of the final report. 	The POP have declined to q-ive us 
a copy of the Consultants draft report on this section of the Brief!! 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MO 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to be 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Pan Corn, either c/- Nimbin Neighbour Centre, or P0 Box 102 iqimbin. 

2'o encourage this, can an arrangement be made that copies made at the 
Nimbin Neighbourhood Centre1  be charaed to Pan-Corn? 

The Council advises that they have sent a copy of draft to major 
MO's. If your community has not received a copy, please contact 
Malcolm Scott or myself. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment I see no 
pressing reason to call a meeting in Feb. 

Regards, 



Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
Lyron Bay, 2481 

Dear ........ 

Re: MORE UPDATE 21.1.94 

PAN-COM M.O. REVIEW COLLECTIVE 

J. Re: Comments on the Draft MO SURVEY FORM. 

Many thanks to those who were able to make comments on my dra±L 
submission re the proposed MO Survey Form. Collectively I consider 
we have made a good case for the DOP to rethink the way they have 
gone about conducting this Review. 

The Beilinqen MO Action Group have advised the DOP that if they 
proceed with the Survey Form in its present form, they will advise 
their members not to respond! 

The consultants were expecting to get address lists of MO's from 
councils. Apparently this has not been forth 'coniincr, or they are 
made qua tel!! 

The DOP will now he advertising in local papers around the 29 Jan. 
inviting MO's who want to receive the Survey Form to register 
with them for this purpose, and 
seeking comments from neighbours of MO's. 

The closing date for this is 11 Feb. It is proposed that any 
relevant matters raised in the advertised time, he then included in 
the Survey Form, which they now hope to have out in late Feb. 

I believe it is important that we n]ake every effort to get as n;anv 
letters OF SUPPORT (particularly from neighbours) as is possible in 
this regard. Please network this regtiest. 

It may su.bsequently be useful for us to have an overview of the 
comments made. Please explain this to p'/en tial neighbours or 
supporter-s. (I do not see that neiq-hbour" is to he taken literally. 
I consider that eg. comments by former NO residents ar' •.)s 
appropriate.) 

Suggest that copies (a) he posted to Pan-Corn P.O. Box 102 Nimhin, or 
(b) be given to you (to m ke a copy I n 1 for voi to 0112 post. t lie 
original to the DOP. 

A reminder that the plan for the consu.Uant to inspect a 1011 selected 
MO's in Feb.- March, has been scrapped and in lieu they will he 
available on a particular day (to he advised) at Council, for anyone 
to make a personal submission to them! 
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Communities will be notified in writing by the Department or the 
consultant, when this is to happen. 

I consider that a Pan-Corn mailout should occur a few days before the 
consultants survey form is due to be received. 

Are you able to help in preparing this imailout? 

I expect that we will be able to obtain a copy of the DOP mailing 
list for this purpose. 

Re: The COUNCIL MO SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I see no need to address this at this Lime. .r have made reference to 
it in our letter to the DOP. I see that the time to address this is 
at the time of the final report. 	The DOP have declined to give us 
a copy of the Consultants draft report on this section of the Brief!! 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MC) 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to he 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Pan Corn, either c/- Nimbin Neighbour Centre, or P0 Box 102 Nimbin. 

To encourage this, can an arrangement be made that copies made at the 
Nimnbin Neighbourhood Centre1  be charged to Pan-Corn? 

The Council advises that they have sent a copy of draft to major 
MO's. if your community has not received a copy, please contact 
Malcolm Scott or myself. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment I see no 
pressing reason to call a meeting in Feb. 

Regards, 



Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
Byron Bay, 2481 

Dear 

Re: MORE UPDATE 21.1.94 

PAN-COM M.O. REVIEW COLLECTIVE 

I. Re: Comments on the Draft MO SURVEY FORM. 

Mai:y thanks to those who were able to make comments on my dra.t 
submission re the proposed MO Survey Form. Collectively I consider 
we have made a good case for the DOP to rethink the way they havo 
gone about conducting this Review. 

The Bellinqen MO Action Group have adv.ised the DOP that if they 
proceed with the Survey Form in its present forni, they will advise 
their members not to respond! 

The consultants were expecting to get address lists of MO's from 
co'.zncils. Apparently this has not been forth coming, or they are 
inadequate.'!! 

The DOP will now be advertising in local papers around the 29 Jan. 
inviting MO's who want to receive the Survey Form to register 
with them for this purpose, and 
seeking comments from neighbours of MO's. 

The closing date for this is 11 Feb. It is proposed that any 
relevant matters raised in the advertised time, be then inc]uc7d in 
the Survey Form, which they now hope to have out in late Feb. 

I believe it is important that we make every effort to got as many 
letters OF SUPPORT (particularly from neighbours) as is possible in 
thJs regard. Please network this request. 

It may subsequently be useful for us to have an overview of the 
comments made. Please explain this to potential n eiqhbours or 
supporters, (I do not see that 'neighbour' is to he taken literally. 
I consider that eg. comments by former MO residents aro also 
appropna te.) 

Suggest that copies (a) he posted to Fan-Coil? P.O. Box 102 Nimhin, or 
(b) he given to you (to make a copy) and for ou to then post hc 
or!ginal to the DOP. 

A reminder that the plan for the consultant to inspect a [e'j selected 
MO's in Feb.- March, has been scrapj'':l nd in lieu they iviU he 
available on a particular day (to he advised) at Council, for anyone 
to make a personal submission to t.hin? 



-2- 	 (.1 

Communities will be notified in writing by the Department or the 
consultant, when this is to happen. 

I consider that a Pan-Corn mailout should occur a few days before the 
consultants survey form is due to he received. 

Are you able to help in preparing this inailout- ? 

I expect that we will be able to obtain a copy of the DO? mailing 
list for this purpose. 

Re: The COUNCIL MO SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I see no need to address this at this time. I have made reference to 
it in our letter to the DO?. I see that the time to address this is 
at the time of the final report. 	The POP ha ye declined to give us 
a copy of the Consultants draft report on this section of the Brief?! 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MO 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to he 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Fan Corn, either c/- Nimhin Neighbour Centre, or P0 Box 102 Nimbin. 

To encourage this, can an arrangement be made that copies made at the 
Nimbin Neighbourhood Centre1  be charged to Pan-Corn? 

The Council advises that they l:iave sent a copy of draft to ma jar 
MO's. If your community has not received a copy, please contact 
Malcolm Scott or myself. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment I see no 
pressing reason to call a meeting in Feb. 

Regards, 
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Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
Byron Bay, 2481 

Dta.r 

Re: MORE UPDATE 21.1.94 

PAN-COM M.O. REVIEW COLLECTIVE 

1. Re: Comments on the Draft MO SURVEY FORM. 

Many thanks to those who were able to make comments on my draft 
submission re the proposed MO Survey Form. Collectively I consider 
we have made a good case for the DOP to rethink the way they have 
gone about conducting this Review. 

The Bellingen MO Action Group have advised the DOP that if they 
proceed with the Survey Form in its present form, they will advise 
their members not to respond! 

The consultants were expecting to get address lists of MO's from 
councils. Apparently this has not been forth coming, or they are 
inadequate!!! 

The DOP will now be advertising in local papers around the 29 Jan. 
inviting MO's who want to receive the Survey Form to register 
with them for this purpose, and 
seeking comments from neighbours of MO's. 

The closing date for this is 11 Feb. It is proposed that any 
relevant matters raised in the advertised time, be then included in 
the Survey Form, which they now hope to have out in late Feb. 

I believe it is important that we make every effort to get as many 
letters OF SUPPORT (particularly from neighbours) as is possible in 
this regard. Please network this request. 

It may subsequently be useful for us to have an overview of the 
comments made. Please explain this to potential neighbours or 
supporters, (I do not see that "neighbour- " is to be taken literally. 
I consider that eg. comments by former MO residents are also 
appropriate.) 

Suggest that copies (a) be posted to Pan-Corn P.O. Box 102 Nimbin, or 
(b) be given to yo 	t. ;;): i copy nc for you o then post he 
original to the DOP. 

A reminder that the plan for the consultant to inspect a few selected 
MO's in Feb.- March, has been scrapped and in lieu they will be 
available on a particular- day (to be advised) at Council, for anyone 
to make a personal submission to them! 
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Communities will be notified in writing by the Department or the 
consultant, when this is to happen. 

I consider that a Pan-Corn mailout should occur a few days before the 
U 

consultants survey form is due to be received. 

Are you able to help in preparing this mailout? 

I expect that we will be able to obtain a copy of the DOP mailing 
list for this purpose. 

Re; The COUNCIL MO SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I see no need to address this at this time. I have made reference to 
it in our letter to the DOP. I see that the time to address this is 
at the time of the final report. The DOP have declined to give us 
a copy of the Consultants draft report on this section of the Brief!! 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MO 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to be 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Pan Corn, either c/- Nimbin Neighbour Centre, or P0 Box 102 Nimbin. 

To encourage this, can an arrangement be made that copies made at the 
Nimbin Neighbourhood Centre be charged to Pan-Corn? 

The Council advises that they have sent a copy of draft to major 
MO's. If your community has not received a copy, please contact 
Malcolm Scott or myself. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment I see no 
pressing reason to call a meeting in Feb. 

Regards, 
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Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
Byron Bay, 2481 

Re: MORE UPDATE 14.1.94 

I enclose herewith a copy of:- 

LEGAL ADVICE to the LCC by Newport on Aim 2c(iii). 

Purdon, MO COUNCIL SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I would appreciate your comments on:- 
a. the design of the Survey form as such, 

and b. the actual data as supplied by the LCC. (eg. How accurate 
and appropriate is the information given?) 

The Survey of councils has been completed and a draft reprt on this 
has been presented to the DOP. 

I have requested the DOP for a copy of this draft, and this request 
is being considered. 

From a brief description given to me, this report appears to simply 
be a compilation of the returns without any attempt to analyse or 
draw conclusions. As the consultants briefs requires them to analyse 
and make recommendation, I presume this will follow in their final 
report. 

It is to be noted that the MO Survey Form, follows this Survey Form 
in many respects. 

Purdon MO RESIDENT SURVEY FORM (Draft for comment) 

This draft Form has just been presented to the DOP for their 
approval. Discussions were due to take place between the DOP and 
the consultant on the 12 Jan. 

On approval, the consultant will prepare the Survey for circulation. 

They are however, waiting on councils to supply them with a relevant 
mailing list for this purpose. If there is any delay in obtaining 
the addresses, this may set back the target date for circulation, 
which is early in Feb. 

We have been given the opportunity to comment on this draft Form. 
My critique is attached. 

I have arranged with Trevor Prior, the Regional Manager of the DOP 
that they will not approve the draft before the 18th, in the 
expectation that we will be able to get our comments to them by this 
date. 



2. 

I WOULD APPRECIATE YOUR COMMENTS ON THIS CRITIQUE BY 16 JAN. 

The plan for the consultant to inspect a few selected MO's in Feb. 
has been scrapped and in lieu they will be available on a 
particular day (to be advised) at Council, for anyone to make a 
personal submission to them! 

Communities will be notified in writing by the Department or the 
consultant, when this is to happen. 

A CHECKLIST OF SQE "THEMES" AND "INDICATORS"in respect to MO. 

POTENTIAL SURVEY QUESTIONS from Pan-Corn "brainstorm" in Dec. 1993. 

BIBLIOGRAPHIC REFERENCES to other surveys and relevant MO issues. 

Covering letter to Trevor Prior, Regional Manager DOP. 

Your comments and suggestions on this letter would also be 
appreciated as a matter of urgency. 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MO 
(If not included and you wish to have a copy, please contact me). 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to be 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Pan Corn, either c/- Nimbin Neighbour Centre, or PC Box 102 Nimbin. 

The Council advises that they have sent a copy of this to major MO's. 
If your community has not received a copy, please contact Malcolm 
Scott. 

Further copies are available from the Council. 

I consider that a Pan-Com mailout should occur ideally to be 
deliv.ered a few days before the consultants survey form is delivered. 
Thisj, 'expected to be early in Feb. 

I would appreciate a volunteer(s) to prepare this mail out. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment I see no 
pressing reason to call a meeting in Feb. 

Any comments you may have, on any or all the above, would be 
appreciated. 

Regards, 



Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
Byron Bay, 2481 

Dear ........ 

Re: MORE UPDATE 14.1.94 

I enclose herewith a copy of:- 

LEGAL ADVICE to the LCC by Newport on Aim 2c(iii). 

Purdon, MO COUNCIL SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I would appreciate your comments on:- 
a. the design of the Survey form as such, 

and b. the actual data as supplied by the LCC. (eg. How accurate 
and appropriate is the information given?) 

The Survey of councils has been completed and a draft report on this 
has been presented to the DOP. 

I have requested the DOP for a copy of this draft, and this request 
is being considered. 

From a brief description given to me, this report appears to simply 
be a compilation of the returns without any attempt to analyse or 
draw conclusions. As the consultants briefs requires them to analyse 
and make recommendation, I presume this will follow in their final 
report. 

It is to be noted that the MO Survey Form, follows this Survey Form 
in many respects. 

Purdon MO RESIDENT SURVEY FORM (Draft for comment) 

This draft Form has just been presented to the DOP for their 
approval. Discussions were due to take place between the DOP and 
the consultant on the 12 Jan. 

On approval, the consultant will prepare the Survey for circulation. 

They are however, waiting on councils to supply them with a relevant 
mailing list for this purpose. If there is any delay in obtaining 
the addresses, this may set back the target date for circulation, 
which is early in Feb. 

We have been given the opportunity to comment on this draft Form. 
My critique is attached. 

I have arranged with Trevor,  Prior, the Regional Manager of the DOP 
that they will not approve the draft before the 18th, in the 
expectation that we will be able to get our comments to them by this 
date. 



I' 
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I WOULD APPRECIATE YOUR COMMENTS ON THIS CRITIQUE BY 16 JAN. 

The plan for the consultant to inspect a few selected MO's in Feb. 
has been scrapped and in lieu they will be available on a 
particular day (to be advised) at Council, for anyone to make a 
personal submission to them! 

Communities will be notified in writing by the Department or the 
consultant, when this is to happen. 

4.A CHECKLIST OF SOE "THEMES" AND "INDICATORS" in respect to MO. 

POTENTIAL SURVEY QUESTIONS from Pan-Corn "brainstorm" in Dec. 1993. 

BIBLIOGRAPHIC REFERENCES to other surveys and relevant MO issues. 

Covering letter to Trevor Prior, Regional Manager DOP. 

Your comments and suggestions on this letter- would also be 
appreciated as a matter of urgency. 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MO 
(If not included and you wish to have a copy, please contact me). 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to be 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Pan Corn, either c/- Nirnbin Neighbour Centre, or P0 Box 102 Nimbin. 

The Council advises that they have sent a copy of this to major MO's. 
If your community has not received a copy, please contact Malcolm 
Scott. 

Further copies are available from the Council. 

I consider that a Pan-Corn mailout should occur ideally to he 
deiiv.ered a few days before the consultants survey form is delivered. 
This.7expected to be early in Feb. 

I would appreciate a volunteer(s) to prepare this mail out. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment I see no 
pressing reason to call a meeting-  in Feb. 

Any comments you may have, on any or all the above, would be 
a pprecia ted. 

Regards, 



Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
Byron Bay, 2481 

Dear........ 

Re: MORE UPDATE 14.1.94 

I enclose herewith a copy of:- 

LEGAL ADVICE to the LCC by Newport on Aim 2c(iii). 

Purdon, MO COUNCIL SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I would appreciate your comments on:- 
a. the design of the Survey form as such, 

and b. the actual data as supplied by the LCC. (eg. How accurate 
and appropriate is the information given?) 

The Survey of councils has been completed and a draft report on this 
has been presented to the DOP. 

I have requested the DOP for a copy of this draft, and this request 
is being considered. 

From a brief description given to me, this report appears to simply 
be a compilation of the returns without any attempt to analyse or 
draw conclusions. As the consultants briefs requires them to analyse 
and make recommendation, I presume this will follow in their final 
report. 

It is to be noted that the MO Survey Form, follows this Survey Form 
in many respects. 

Purdon MO RESIDENT SURVEY FORM (Draft for comment) 

This draft Form has just been presented to the DOP for their 
approval. Discussions were due to take place between the DOP and 
the consultant on the 12 Jan. 

On approval, the consultant will prepare the Survey for circulation. 

They are however, waiting on councils to supply them with a relevant 
mailing list for this purpose. If there is any delay in obtaining 
the addresses, this may set back the target date for circulation, 
which is early in Feb. 

We have been given the opportunity to comment on this draft Form. 
My critique is attached. 

I have arranged with Trevor Prior, the Regional Manager of the DOP 
that they will not approve the draft before the 18th, in the 
expectation that we will be able to get our comments to them by this 
date. 



2. 

I WOULD APPRECIATE YOUR COMMENTS ON THIS CRITIQUE BY 16 JAN. 

The plan for the consultant to inspect a few selected MO's in Feb. 
has been scrapped and in lieu they will be available on a 
particular day (to be advised) at Council, for anyone to make a 
personal submission to them! 

Communities will be notified in writing by the Department or the 
consult-ant, when this is to happen. 

4.A CHECKLIST OF SOE "THEMES" AND "INDICATORS" in respect to MO. 

POTENTIAL SURVEY QUESTIONS from Pan-Com "brainstorm" in Dec. 1993. 

BIBLIOGRAPHIC REFERENCES to other surveys and relevant MO issues. 

Covering letter to Trevor Prior, Regional Manager DOP. 

Your comments and suggestions on this letter would also be 
appreciated as a matter of urgency. 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MO 
(If not included and you wish to have a copy, please contact me). 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to be 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Pan Corn, either c/- Nimbin Neighbour Centre, or P0 Box 102 Nimbin. 

The Council advises that they have sent a copy of this to major MO's. 
If your community has not received a copy, please contact Malcolm 
Scott. 

Further copies are available from the Council. 

I consider that a Pan-Corn mailout should occur ideally to be 
deliv.ered a few days before the consultants survey form is delivered. 
Thisj expected to be early in Feb. 

I would appreciate a volunteer(s) to prepare this mail out. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment I see no 
pressing reason to call a meeting in Feb. 

Any comments you may have, on any or all the above, would be 
appreciated. 

Regards, 



Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
Byron Bay, 2481 

Dear........ 

Re: MORE UPDATE 14.1.94 

I enclose herewith a copy of:- 

LEGAL ADVICE to the LCC by Newport on Aim 2c(iii). 

Purdon, MO COUNCIL SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I would appreciate your comments on:- 
a. the design of the Survey form as such, 

and b. the actual data as supplied by the LCC. (eg. How accurate 
and appropriate is the information given?) 

The Survey of councils has been completed and a draft report on this 
has been presented to the DOP. 

I have requested the DOP for a copy of this draft, and this request 
is being considered. 

From a brief description given to me, this report appears to simply 
be a compilation of the returns without any attempt to analyse or 
draw conclusions. As the consultants briefs requires them to analyse 
and make recommendation, I presume this will follow in their final 
report. 

It is to be noted that the MO Survey Form, follows this Survey Form 
in many respects. 

Purdon MO RESIDENT SURVEY FORM (Draft for comment) 

This draft Form has just been presented to the DOP for their 
approval. Discussions were due to take place between the DOP and 
the consultant on the 12 Jan. 

On approval, the consultant will prepare the Survey for circulation. 

They are however, waiting on councils to supply them with a relevant 
mailing list for this purpose. If there is any delay in obtaining 
the addresses, this may set back the target date for circulation, 
which is early in Feb. 

We have been given the opportunity to comment on this draft Form. 
My critique is attached. 

I have arranged with Trevor Prior, the Regional Manager of the DOP 
that they will not approve the draft before the 18th, in the 
expectation that we will be able to get our comments to them by this 
date. 



2. 

I WOULD APPRECIATE YOUR COMIIENTS ON THIS CRITIQUE BY 16 JAN. 

The plan for the consultant to inspect a few selected MO's in Feb. 
has been scrapped and in lieu they will be available on a 
particular day (to be advised) at Council, for anyone to make a 
personal submission to them! 

Communities will be notified in writing by the Department or the 
consultant, when this is to happen. 

A CHECKLIST OF SOE "THEMES" AND "INDICATORS"In respect to MO. 

POTENTIAL SURVEY QUESTIONS from Pan-Corn "brainstorm" in Dec. 1993. 

BIBLIOGRAPHIC REFERENCES to other surveys and relevant MO issues. 

Covering letter to Trevor Prior, Regional Manager DOP. 

Your comments and suggestions on this letter would also be 
appreciated as a matter of urgency. 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MO 
(If not included and you wish to have a copy, please contact me). 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to be 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Pan Corn, either c/- Nimbin Neighbour Centre, or P0 Box 102 Nimbin. 

The Council advises that they have sent a copy of this to major MO's. 
If your community has not received a copy, please contact Malcolm 
Scott. 

Further copies are available from the Council. 

I consider that a Pan-Corn mailout should occur ideally to be 
deliv.ered a few days before the consultants survey form is delivered. 
This,expected to be early in Feb. 

I would appreciate a volunteer(s) to prepare this mail out. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment I see no 
pressing reason to call a meeting in Feb. 

Any comments you may have, on any or all the above, would be 
appreciated. 

Regards, 



Unit 1, 50 Paterson St., 
Byron Bay, 2481 

Dear........ 

Re: MORE UPDATE *1.94 

I enclose herewith a copy of:- 

LEGAL ADVICE to the LCC by Newport on Aim 2c(iii). 

Purdon, MO COUNCIL SURVEY FORM as completed by LCC. 

I would appreciate your comments on:- 
a. the design of the Survey form as such, 

and b. the actual data as supplied by the LCC. (eg. How accurate 
and appropriate is the information given?) 

The Survey of councils has been completed and a draft reprt on this 
has been presented to the DOP. 

I have requested the DOP for a copy of this draft, and this request 
is being considered. 

From a brief description given to me, this report appears to simply 
be a compilation of the returns without any attempt to analyse or 
draw conclusions. As the consultants briefs requires them to analyse 
and make recommendation, I presume this will follow in their final 
report. 

It is to be noted that the MO Survey Form, follows this Survey Form 
in many respects. 

Fur-don MO RESIDENT SURVEY FORM (Draft for comment) 

This draft Form has just been presented to the DOP for their 
approval. Discussions were due to take place between the DOP and 
the consultant on the 12 Jan. 

On approval, the consultant will prepare the Survey for circulation. 

They are however, waiting on councils to supply them with a relevant 
mailing list for this purpose. If there is any delay in obtaining 
the addresses, this may set back the target date for circulation, 
which is early in Feb. 

We have been given the opportunity to comment on this draft Form. 
My critique is attached. 

I have arranged with Trevor Prior, the Regional Manager of the DOP 
that they will not approve the draft before the 18th, in the 
expectation that we will be able to get our comments to them by this 
date. 



2. 

I WOULD APPRECIATE YOUR COMMENTS ON THIS CRITIQUE BY 16 JAN. 

The plan for the consultant to inspect a few selected MO's in Feb. 
has been scrapped and in lieu they will be available on a 
particular day (to be advised) at Council, for anyone to make a 
personal submission to them! 

Communities will be notified in writing by the Department or the 
consultant, when this is to happen. 

A CHECKLIST OF SQE "THEMES" AND "INDICATORS" in respect to MO. 

POTENTIAL SURVEY QUESTIONS from Pan-Corn "brainstorm" in Dec. 1993. 

BIBLIOGRAPHIC REFERENCES to other surveys and relevant MO issues. 

Covering letter to Trevor Prior, Regional Manager DOP. 

Your comments and suggestions on this letter- would also be 
appreciated as a matter of urgency. 

Draft DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN FOR MO 
(If not included and you wish to have a copy, please contact me). 

The closing date for submissions to this Draft is 11 February. 

Please spread the word as widely as possible for submissions to be 
made. Please ask those who plan to make a submission to send a copy 
to Pan Corn, either c/- Nimbin Neighbour Centre, or P0 Box 102 Nimbin. 

The Council advises that they have sent a copy of this to major MO's. 
If your community has not received a copy, please contact Malcolm 
Scott. 

Further copies are available from the Council. 

I consider that a Pan-Corn mailout should occur ideally to be 
delivered a few days before the consultants survey form is delivered. 

IT This] expected to be early in Feb. 

I would appreciate a volunteer(s) to prepare this mail out. 

Re a possible Pan-Corn meeting in Feb. At the moment I see no 
pressing reason to call a meeting in Feb. 

Any comments you may have, on any or all the above, would be 
appreciated. 

Regards, 


